
 

 

 

Friday 6th May, 2022 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

 

In order to support your child in achieving their best possible GCSE English grade, we are 

offering a series of ‘Aim Higher’ lectures that will allow students to access their examination 

texts in more depth.  These sessions are in the style of university lectures and will take place in 

the Village Hall, where students will be able to take notes.  The dates of the lecture series are 

as follows: 

 

Wednesday 11th May 

3-4:30pm 

A Christmas Carol 

 

Friday 13th May 

3-4:30pm 

An Inspector Calls 

 

Thursday 26th May 

3-4:30pm  

Macbeth 

 

Refreshments will be provided in the hall between 3-3:30pm, followed by a one hour lecture.   

 

Please follow the link to sign up for your space in the sessions.  Places are allocated by invite 

only. 

 

Sign Up: Aim Higher 

 

If you have any questions about our ‘Aim Higher’ lecture series, please do not hesitate to 

contact e.harvey@stclementshigh.org.uk 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Ms Harvey 

Assistant Headteacher - English 

 

 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1ADQEw31l2sHy0AX3xEs03lqyo0tAMaBPNz8n12lSv64/edit
mailto:e.harvey@stclementshigh.org.uk

